
 

 

Please be advised, weather permitting, Queen Bee School District 16’s licensed contractor, V3 

Companies, will be performing invasive weed/plant maintenance on District 16 properties. 

These activities are isolated to all storm water detentions that require annual maintenance, 

which at this time will include the use of EPA registered herbicides as follows: 

 

Product: 

Aquaneat Aquatic Herbicide, EPA Reg. No. 228-365 

Vastlan Herbicide, EPA Reg. No.  62719-687 

Garlon 3A Herbicide, EPA Reg. No. 62719-37 

 

 

Application date:  

October 5, 2024 

 

 

Location: 

Glenside Middle School, 1560 Bloomingdale Rd. Glendale Heights, IL 

 

If you have any questions about the procedure, please contact Scott Tamkus, Director of 

Buildings and Grounds at (630) 260-6109 

 

 

 

    


